
 
 
1201 F Street, NW 
Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20004 
 

September 21, 2020 
 

Via electronic mail  
 

Dear Dan: 
 

The NFIB Connecticut PAC is pleased to inform you that we have endorsed your 
candidacy for the Connecticut General Assembly in this November’s election.   
 

The NFIB CT PAC believes that you will be committed to the needs of thousands of 
Main Street small businesses and their employees in Connecticut when you are 
elected to serve in Hartford. You may use the NFIB endorsement in your campaign 
materials and with the media. 
 

NFIB is the leading small-business association in the nation with thousands of 
members in Connecticut representing a cross-section of the state's economy. For 
more than 75 years, NFIB has been advocating on behalf of America’s small and 
independent business owners, both in Washington, D.C., and in all 50 state capitals. 
NFIB is nonprofit, nonpartisan, and member-driven. Since our founding in 1943, 
NFIB has been exclusively dedicated to small and independent businesses and 
remains so today.  
 

Thank you for standing with NFIB on the issues important to small business. If you 
have any policy questions or other matters you would like to discuss, you may 
contact Andy Markowski, NFIB’s Connecticut State Director at (860) 248-NFIB.   
 

Best wishes for your campaign.    
 

Sincerely,  
 

Elizabeth Parks, Senior Grassroots Manager  Wendy Traub, Chair 
NFIB CT                                     NFIB CT PAC


